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All the students of B.A/B.Sc./B.Com. (Hons., Gen. & Major) and BCA for the 
session 2018-19 are asked to visit their nearest Aadhaar Enrolment Centre 
(Bank/Post Office) to add their Mobile No. with their AADHAAR CARD within 
31.08.2018 positively.  
 

This is necessary and mandatory for NAD Enrollment of all students as per 
instruction of the UGC and Ministry of Human Resource Development, Govt. of 
India (MHRD) for faster and error free downloading of the digital academic 
records. 
 


